
Notice to Tender No. DCT1430P17 

All Applicants who have submitted more than 1 online application against Tender No. DCT1430P17 

for Double Cab Pick Up are requested to contact DGM (Contracts) (HoD), Contracts Department, 

OIL INDIA LIMITED, Duliajan on or before 02.08.2016  to withdraw their additional applications to 

keep 1 application against 1 applicant. Anybody who wants to withdraw online applications due to 

any other reason may also apply on or before 02.08.2016 for the same. After 02.08.2016 nobody will 

be allowed to withdraw any online application and after this date any applicant with more than           

1 online application no. will be rejected as per Tender Terms & Conditions. 

 


